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Thank you for giving me the floor Chair,

Let me start by thanking the Secretary-General for his reports of the Administration of Justice 73/217, the

report of the Ombudsman 73/167, report of the Internal Justice Council 73/218. In addition, we have also

assessed the report of the ethics Office 73/89, practice of the SG in disciplinary matters 73/71 and the



[Remedies available for non-staff personal]

We thank the Secretary-General for the information provided on the remedies available for non-staff

personal, and his proposal to start a pilot project that would explicitly offer access to informal dispute-

resolution service. This proposal however fall short to what we would expect. My delegation does not see

any valid reason to with hold non-staff member access to the system of Administration of Justice.

[Formal Proces]

We note with concern that the United Nations Dispute Tribunal was only able to render a verdict in 100

cases. Looking01 572.64 Tm
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